HARB Minutes May 1, 2018

The meeting was called to order on May 1, 2018 at 5:00 pm in the Borough Office at 14
Crafton Street in Wellsboro, PA and the Pledge of Allegiance was given. Attending
were Andrew Harding, Joan Hart, Jay Erb, Terry Bryant, Daryl Stratton, Borough
Manager Scot Boyce, Jr., and Assistant Secretary Florence B. Martino

Also in attendance: Ted Strosser, Reverend David Bechtel

Minutes: Minutes from the April 3rd, 2018 meeting were approved by motion of Terry
Bryant, seconded by Joan Hart and carried unanimously.

Public Comment on Agenda Items — None

OLD BUSINESS- none

NEW BUSINESS:

1. PENN COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY: Addition to address
handicap accessibility into building. Mr. Strosser presented a metal
and glass addition to the entrance facing Central Avenue. This will be
a satellite building for the college. There will be metal panels on the
elevator shaft, visible through the glass. They will install a sitting
wall and planter where the existing steps are. No exterior lighting
except in the parking area. An application with these changes will be
forthcoming.

2. ST. PETER’S CHURCH: Add bronze plaque to existing brick
wall near Church entrance (Sign will list Mass times). The letters
on this sign would match the letters on the existing bell. Daryl
Stratton made a motion to recommend approval to Council. Jay Erb
seconded the motion and it carried.

ADJOURNED at 5:30 pm

)
Minutes respectfully submitted by: %WL ‘74\ 7<( L

Susan L. Keck




